BULLETIN

VOL. 16: NO. 3 December, 1974

MICHIGAN CHRISTIAN COLLEGE
800 WEST AVON ROAD
ROCHESTER, MICHIGAN 48063

Second Class Postage Paid at Rochester, Michigan Published bi-monthly by Michigan Christian College from August through June

Your Christian Gift List

SAY "YES" TO GOD ...

Put His work at Michigan Christian College on your December gift list because:

- It is a great time to "catch up" on what you had planned to give our College during 1974.
- You will be happier from having shared with your MCC brothers.

During these days of galloping inflation, our faculty and staff must receive an increase in salaries. Before increases this school year, the average monthly MCC salary was \$607 per month, before taxes. Your December gift will help enable us to provide urgently required salary increases. Please share! Please give generously!

- You will delight the heart of God when you say Yes to Him!
- Your gift may keep you out of a higher tax bracket.
- Your out-of-pocket cost of giving is very low. (Michigan Residents)
 - **EXAMPLE:** If your Federal taxable income is \$8,000, you can give \$100 to

Michigan Christian College at an out-of-pocket cost of only \$28.

EXAMPLE: If your Federal taxable income is \$12,000, you can give \$200 to

Michigan Christian College at an out-of-pocket cost of only \$50.

EXAMPLE: If your Federal taxable income is \$16,000, you can give \$400 to

Michigan Christian College at an out-of-pocket cost of only \$88.

WHEN SHOULD I MAKE MY GIFT?

Your gift should be dated and postmarked no later than December 31. It may arrive later and still qualify for a deduction on the previous year's income tax returns. We will prepare a receipt for your use in completing your tax returns. Send your gift to:

Dr. Don Gardner, President Michigan Christian College 800 W. Avon Road Rochester, Michigan 48063

SAY "YES" TO GOD!